
USCG AUXILIARY 

DIVISION 10 SO-MA REPORT 

OCTOBER2019 

 

1-Currently preparing for ANSC-7025 for upcoming inventory. 

 

2-All requested gear has been shipped. 

 

3-If OPS Members need cold weather please let me know. 

 

4-I attended DTRAIN IN Baltimore. 

 

Respectfully, 

George A. Cardwell SO-MA 


